
Jan Jones 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Supry, Fred L. 
04/24/2003 02:26:26 PM 
Jones, Jann 

CC: 
BCC: 
Subject: Attorney Bertram's Client 

Jann: 

I have contacted Mr. Bet1ram - he has not got back to me 
previously sent in for the Bolt Lock Modification Program 

Thomas Murray 
794 Van Suren Avenue 
East Meadow, NY 11554 

When Mr. Elertram contacts me, I will le1 you know 

Fred Supry 
Consumer Affairs Specialist 
AFTE Technical Advisor 
Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Office: 315-895-3606 
Fax: 315-895-3661 

fred.supry@remington.com 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 
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